
 

 

 

 

 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
Part of our journey of improvement as a school is about instilling resilience in our young people, which 
underpins our core values of Commitment, Pride and Success. To this end, we are excited to announce our 
first Resilience Day, which will take place on Tuesday 27th June for Y7, Y8 and Y9 students. 
 
The objective of the day is to develop student resilience, with a particular focus on demonstrating resilience 
when working with others. The day will have huge emphasis on ‘Reduce; Reuse; Recycle’ and we hope to 
have the #CPSVoicesforChange trending across social media platforms throughout the day.  
 
Please note that timings of the day will be slightly adjusted, with lunchtime at 12.30pm-13.00pm and a 
school finish time of 14:00pm. We will contact bus companies to ensure students can travel home in their 
usual way. 
 
What can you do to help in the run-up to the event? 
Students will need a wealth of resources on the day. Please donate any large (2 litre) plastic bottles; old 
textiles like clothes, curtains, bedding etc which are no longer needed, shoe boxes or larger pieces of 
cardboard would also be greatly appreciated. We are also looking for donations of old, used tyres for a 
gardening project, along with outdoor paints that are no longer needed. If you are in a position to donate 
these (or know of someone in the local community who can), please get in touch with the school. 
 
What can you do on the day of the event?  
We want this day to be a huge success in our community. Please get onboard by following our social media 
accounts and sharing the success of our students far and wide: sharing and reposting will be a powerful 
way to show how proud we are of our young people and their real potential to be voices of change in the 
future.  
 
Your support is greatly appreciated.  
 

 

 

@cleeveps     Cleeve Park School  #CPSVoicesforChange 
 
Kind regards, 
The Teaching and Learning Team 
 


